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Office of the Vice Chancellor

Tuesday, 6" October 2020
Dear PUEA Students,

RE: ANNOUNCEMENT OF RE-OPENING

Receive Christian greetings from The Presbyterian University of East Africa (PUEA).

Pursuant to the Ministry of Education notice for progressive re-opening of Universities and Tertiary Institutions
dated Tuesday 29" September 2020, The Presbyterian University of East Africa Senate and Management while

taking cognizance of her population, wish to inform all students that in—person re-opening shall be as follows:

Commencement

No. Group Reporting Date Examination Date of Classes

1. 1% Year new students (all levels) 12t October 2020 | N/A 19th October 2020
19 - 23 October

2 4™ Year students 15% October 2020 | 2020 2" November 2020
19* - 23 QOctober | -

3. 15t Year continuing students 15% October 2020 | 2020 2" November 2020
26% - 30" October

4, 2" & 3 year students 19% October 2020 | 2020 2"d November 2020
26" - 30" Ocrober

5. All continuing Diploma and Certificate students 21t October 2020 | 2020 2"d November 2020

NB: Continuing students for Nursing, Occupational Therapy and Clinical Medicine programmes will continue with
January - April 2020 semester uncompleted classes and clinicals upon resumption.

Students are advised to pay fees relevant to the programme of study in any of the following bank accounts and
present original banking slip on reporting:

et Bank Name Account Number
B Family bank 068000006353

z Absa bank 0948234572

> Equity bank 0010291525765

All students will always be required to strictly adhere to all COVID-19 containment measures as stipulated by the
Ministry of Health.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Vice Chancellor, PUEA




